FOREST SCHOOL SUMMER EDITION PART II

This month we started Forest School sessions with the babies and they have been enjoying exploring all of Forest School. They have particularly enjoyed using the hose in the greenhouse to water the tomatoes.





The preschoolers went on a trip to Moseley Bog and had heaps of fun. They climbed on big stumps, played in the herb garden and adventure playground, fed the carp fish and had the opportunity to test out their new hammock!

KORD ROAD

FOREST SCHOOL SUMMER EDITION PART II

To keep cool in the summer heatwaves, the children enjoyed their strawberry and mango ice lollies.





To say goodbye to our preschool leavers we took a final trip to Moseley Park. The children met the park ranger and had the opportunity to do some tree climbing and swinging in the hammock.



FOREST SCHOOL NEWSLETTER SUMMER EDITION PART II Look what else we have been

doing ...









FOREST SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

SUMMER EDITION
PART II

Look what else we have been

doing ...







FOREST SCHOOL NEWSLETTER SUMMER EDITION PART II

Look what else we have

been doing ...











FOREST SCHOOL NEWSLETTER SUMMER EDITION PART II Look what else we have been











TORD ROAD